

April 17, 2018

PAC Newsletter

Parents Association Rose-des-Vents

Dear parents, hello!

IMPORTANT: Hot meals

Volunteers are missing for the pizzas lunch distribution. The pizza is one of the kids' favourite meal. Contact us if you can help us.

On April 30, hot dogs and vegetables are on the menu! Again, we need volunteers. For your order online, please use this code: REPASLAITRDV21072018.

INFORMATION: Minutes of PAC meeting available on the web site (in French)

All the minutes of the past PAC meetings (except the last one) are online http://aperosedesvents.com/proces-verbaux/. Consult them for updates.

FUNDRAISING: Concert Fab Fourever on Saturday May 5, from 6 p.m. - Auditorium Jules Verne

As you may know, our school is very lucky to host the **AMAZING Beatles Tribute band "The Fab Fourever"** in a benefit concert to raise funds for the Grade 6 trip to Strathcona! The Fab Fourever are Canada's premier Beatles tribute band, and one of few tribute bands chosen to fly to England to perform at the 25th anniversary celebrations of the Beatles in 2015! You will never catch The Fab Fourever performing for a better price!

The show is on Saturday, May 5 at 7:30 p.m. at the Jules Verne theatre.

I have volunteered to organize the tickets so **if you are interested in attending**, <u>please send an email to fyferyan@telus.net</u> and I will send you the order form. Seating is limited, so first come, first serve!

I hope you will come enjoy this FANTASTIC evening of music! Christine



FUNDRAISING: Playdate and potluck dinner at Play Palace for RDV Kindergarten classes and their families!

For several years now, the PAC RDV has been offering a free event at Play Palace (Kerrisdale Arena) for the Kindergarden, 1st and 2nd grades and their families. This year the event will take place for all Kindergarden classes **on Thursday, May 3, from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m.** This playdate and potluck is a chance to meet other parents and have a fun social event.



See you all there!

Please RSVP to your class representatives 5670 East Blvd, Vancouver

VOLUNTEER PARENT OF THE YEAR FOR ELECTION

Each year, the Federation of francophone parents gives a tribute to volunteer parents for their contribution to the community. Send us the name of one parent who deserve this price the most. We will vote at the next PAC meeting if we receive several names.

Anne Lama, PAC Secretary 2017-2018

secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com

✓ Date to remember

Check our online calendar for activities and important dates.

✓ You have a message for the parents communauty

Please contact the PAC secretary no lather than two days before the newletter publication. You can also contact your class representative.